
 

           
    INFORMATION  

 
 
TITLE: Donation for the Northside High School Arena & Billboard Update 
       
DATE:     August 26, 2024  
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Martin Mahan  

Deputy Superintendent 
 
Chris Carter 
Principal of Northside High School 
 

BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS:  
Mr. Carter will provide information concerning a donation of signs to be added to the exterior of the 
basketball arena. He will also discuss the recent updates to the billboard on the NHS campus. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:   
This is an information item. No recommendation is required. 


